
Try to line up vacations and doctors’ appointments with the school’s schedule whenever 
possible. You can find the school calendar on the ASD-S Website. School absences spike in the 
weeks before and after winter break. It’s tempting to extend your vacation by a few days, but 
remember, those days count as absences and learning happens every day. 
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Dear BHS Seal Families, 

Happy New Year! Let’s resolve to make 2024 the best year of learning ever at BHS! One great way to 

achieve this resolution is to be present at school every day and to arrive on time. Elementary is the 

time to start building a habit of good attendance. Studies show that poor attendance in the first years 

can predict absenteeism in later grades. When students are late or absent it can affect the whole 

classroom, creating disruption and slowing down instruction. Let’s make good attendance a habit in 

2024! 

Thank you to everyone who supports BHS with breakfast food and snacks, winter gear, financial 

donations, and recycling donations at the redemption center. Your generosity keeps our students 

warm and fed and fosters enriching learning experiences that would be out of reach without your 

support. 

If you’re interested in getting more involved at BHS, please consider volunteering. Stop by our office, 

call 506-456-4850, or email me or any of our teachers for information on how to apply to be a 

volunteer. 

Here are a few things happening at BHS in the coming weeks: 

• Sprit Days in support of the United Way  

• Mitchell’s soup fundraiser to support the purchase of new smart boards for classrooms 

• Drama Club for grades 3-5 

Please refer to our January calendar for more information on events and activities. Also, remember to 

check your email regularly for notices. 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Surette  

Principal 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Thank you for having after school travel plans made early in the day. Please notify us of 

changes to after school travel plans by 12:30 pm.  

Winter is here! Thank you for dressing your child/children in warm winter 
clothing, so they can enjoy outside play throughout the winter season.               

 

 

 

In the event of inclement weather, parents are encouraged to access information about school 

closures via one of the following options: 

• the local radio stations 

• the ASD-S Website 

• follow us on Twitter @ASD_South  

• subscribe online for email notifications and choose the Parent Portal 

Click Inclement Weather for more information on district policies and procedures. 

  

https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/Pages/welcome.aspx
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/_layouts/CopyUtil.aspx?Use=id&Action=dispform&ItemId=934&ListId=52715519-6f99-4876-9668-9699f1879061&WebId=aad17d33-1629-4890-81d1-2708de8fe38b&SiteId=034ad0fa-a4fd-4d64-9c1b-693ce385a2fb&Source=https%3A%2F%2Fsecure1%2Enbed%2Enb%2Eca%2Fsites%2FASD%2DS%2FPages%2Fwelcome%2Easpx


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

It’s runny nose season and we can’t keep 

up with the tissue demand! Please consider 

sending a box of tissues to your child’s 

class. 

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter for good news updates.  

(Please do not use social media to contact us. Contact us via email or telephone.) 

 

WGYB Raffle Fundraiser 

We’ve Got Your Back (WGYB) is a non-profit organization that 

buys and delivers weekend food bags to vulnerable families 

with school-age children. Some families at BHS are recipients 

of this program. Please click on the link for more information 

on how to support this program. 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rafflebox.ca%2Fraffle%2Fweve-got-your-back&data=05%7C02%7Ctammy.surette%40NBED.NB.CA%7Cad00b873dff3422ba2ed08dbfc0d6c4a%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C638380906834775567%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FmHQ7N2NJZoOF%2BM16ReAorBvRFwFn6MrftdKE%2F64B%2Bk%3D&reserved=0

